P1 Homework

Monday 12th February 2024

As it is a short school week next week, homework tasks will be reduced and are as follows:

· Reading:  some groups will continue with the same book as last week and a new one will be issued after the February holiday.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please continue to practise all sounds down to and common words to ‘only’ .
· Create your own number lines to 20 – can someone give you some calculations such as 4 + 4, 10 + 2 etc to complete using your number line.


Enjoy your holiday when it comes, everyone!


Mr Gardiner 
